
 
 

                                                                  

 

 

 

 

 

May 9, 2022 

 

Supervisor Joe Baca, Jr. to Host Street Naming Ceremony for 

Rialto’s own Hip Hop Pioneers, JJ Fad 
 

San Bernardino, CA- On June 11th, 2022, at 11 a.m. Fifth District Supervisor 

Joe Baca, Jr. is hosting the Street Naming Recognition ceremony in honor 

of the Hip Hop group JJ Fad, who are Rialto born and raised. Jesse Duran 

of the KOLA-FM radio station will be emceeing the event. The invitation to 

the ceremony is open to the public, but space is limited, so reserve seats as 

soon as possible. 

“Join us on June 11th in the County Government Center to celebrate the 

street unveiling ceremony for the naming of a County road to recognize the 

cultural contributions of JJ Fad, a locally based female artist group. I grew 

up listening to their sound “Supersonic” which was a smash hit across the 

country in 1988. The members of JJ Fad are supportive community 

members, and this recognition is in honor of their contributions to our county, 

especially the Fifth District. I’m looking forward to seeing you all there on 

June 11th! You do not want to miss this!” -Supervisor Joe Baca, Jr.  

 

To RSVP: Visit https://forms.gle/iLpc3f3MP1ZiaArH7 or email 

supervisor.baca@bos.sbcounty.gov 
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